
L'rc-*v[ygft k'rRANsPonrafS.'; 
P."

May tL,2023

Ms. Miriam Galfndez

President
Terra Landscape, L.L.C.

425 Carr.693
Suite 1 PMB 294
Dorado, PR 00646

Dear Ms. Gal(ndez:

The Puerto Rico Unified Certification Program (UCP) has completed its review of your No-Change

affidavit and attachments submitted for annual review of your firm's certification as a

disadvantaged business enterprise. Your firm will continue to be included in our DBE Directory of

certified firms considered to participate in bid contracting, subcontracting opportunities, purchase,

professional services, materials, etc., when such services are needed with the Department of
Transportation and Public Works-Puerto Rico Highway and Transportation Authority (DTPW-

PRHTA).

You are required to notify us, at anytime, if the disadvantaged status of yourfirm changes. Failure

to report such changes may result in your firm being decertified as provided in regulation 49 CFR,

Part26,26.83 (hxj). Annually, you should submit a No-Change Affidavit along with your copy of your

corporate income tax return on your certification letter anniversary date (MAY 25).

If this information is not received your eligibility as such may be removed from the program. lf you

have any questions or doubts on this matter, do not hesitate and call us at (787) 72L-8781 Ext. 5L740

or email us at: adelmoral@act.pr.gov or derechosciviles@act.pr.gov

Cordially,
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Annie Del Moral
Deputy Director
Civil Rights Office
3004

PC: Yomarie Pacheco, Esq.
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